
JUNE 24, 2020 NYEC MEETING MINUTES 
 

 
Present: Darla Hamlin, Donna Palmer, Emma Raven, Jason Raven, Jen Smith 
 

 
Treasurer’s report: Darla gave the treasurer’s report. NYEC has $5140.62 in the bank. 
 

 
Scavenger hunt: The scavenger hunt will have photo and text submissions. Participants will be 
able to submit answers through Google Forms (linked in the master question document and as 
QR codes at the question sites) or on paper. The event will be intended for families, with one 
team per household. Teams will register with a team name before submitting questions. Ashley 
will design some variations of the chosen logo. Jason will create a first draft of the question 
document.  
 

 
Next meeting: TBD 
 


